

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

7th June 2022

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Dear parents and carers,



School Council Visit to Tam O'Shanter Farm Thursday 16th June 2022

The school council will be visiting Tam O'Shanter Farm again on Thursday 16th June for an education visit. Following the school council's previous visit, Avalon School has adopted a rabbit which the children had privilege to name, Avalon. The school council are committed to supporting this local charity and the animals they look after. The farm solely relies on volunteer support to enable it to run. We will be asking all the children to donate root vegetables for school council to take on the day. The school council will be helping muck out and feed the animal during their visit.

School council will be leaving school at 9.30am and will return in time for lunch. Please ensure that your child arrives to school in plenty of time. The children will be required to wear old clothes preferably long trousers for working on the farm, a waterproof jacket, trainers for the car journey, as well as a pair of wellies brought into school in a carrier bag, the children can also bring with them a small water bottle.

The children should bring into school their PE kit to get changed into upon their return from the farm.

Children will be transported to the farm using staff vehicles, if your child requires a booster car seat then can this please be brought into school on the day of the trip.

To enable your child to attend the trip to the farm it is important that the consent form below is completed and returned to the school office no later than Tuesday 14th June 2022. If your child has any allergies that school is not aware of then please note this on the consent form.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher















Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Please complete and return to the school office no later than Tuesday 14th June 2022.



School Council Visit to Tam O'Shanter Farm Thursday 16th June 2022

Child's Name:	Year Group:
I do / do not* give permission for my child to attend the versaff vehicle and provide a booster car seat.	visit to Tam O'Shanter Farm and travel within a
I do / do not* give permission for my child to have their social media and the farms website.	photograph shared on the school website, our
*delete as appropriate.	
Signed:	Dated:
Relationship to Child:	











